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Temporary no parking on the west side of Dufferin Street 
April 3, 2025 

On Monday, April 7, Fraser Crossing Partners will be conducting overhead electrical work on the west side of Dufferin 
Street as part of the Pattullo Bridge Replacement Project.  

While this work is underway, temporary no parking will be in effect. Traffic control personnel will be on-site to assist 
pedestrians and cyclists around the work area as required.  

 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
Monday, April 7 

 

 

Hours of Work 
7 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

 

Traffic  
N/A  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Temporary parking restrictions will be in effect on 
the west side of Dufferin Street. Pedestrians and 
cyclists will be detoured around the work zone as 
required. 

We appreciate your patience while we complete this work. If you have any questions about this work, please 
email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 construction information phone line: 1-844-815-6149. For more information about 
the Project, visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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